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Focus Group Newsletter: June 2015

Dear Colleagues,

In this month’s newsletter issue of Earth and Planetary Space Processes (EPSP), | would like to
alert you to two initiatives from the EPSP Student Committee:

1. T-shirt logo design contest
2. Researcher Spotlight on the EPSP website

Best regards,

Jim Pizzuto
AGU Focus Group President, Earth and Planetary Surface Processes

T-shirt Logo Design Contest

The Earth and Planetary Surface Processes (EPSP) focus group of the American Geophysical
Union (AGU) is sponsoring a T-shirt logo design contest. We are requesting submissions for
designs that capture the essence of EPSP! The winning design will appear on T-shirts sold at the
Fall Meeting, and proceeds will benefit student programs of the EPSP focus group. The contest is
open to all AGU student members with primary or secondary affiliation with EPSP. If your design
is chosen as the winner, you will receive (1) free student registration to the 2015 AGU Fall
Meeting in San Francisco, Calif., (2) a T-shirt with your winning design, and (3) recognition of
your winning design as part of the EPSP awards ceremony.

EPSP is a multidisciplinary field that embraces the full range of processes—including
anthropogenic—that generate, erode, and measure landscapes, that generate stratigraphy, and
that couple the internal dynamics of the surface to climatic and tectonic forcings.

Submissions will be accepted 15 June to 18 August 2015. After the closing date for submissions,
T-shirt design finalists will be uploaded to the EPSP focus group website on 21 August for voting.
The design with the most votes by 4 September 2015 will be chosen as the winner.

Check out the EPSP focus group website for more information: http://epsp.agu.org/students/.

Highlight Your Research on the EPSP Researcher Spotlight Web Page!

The EPSP focus group of AGU invites submissions for the Researcher Spotlight. The aim of the
Researcher Spotlight is to highlight the work of the focus group and help facilitate connections
between researchers. If you are interested in being featured in the Researcher Spotlight, please
fill out the form in the link below and send the required photo

to epsp.studentcommittee@gmail.com.




Researcher Spotlight Submission Link: http://goo.gl/forms/hKWus1xo3v

Check out the current researcher: http://epsp.agu.org/students/researcher-spotlight/

On behalf of the EPSP Student Committee:

Alexander Bryk, University of California, Berkeley

Rebecca Caldwell, Indiana University

Jonathan Czuba, University of Minnesota

Ethan Theuerkauf, The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill



